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Original Message  
From:	Norman Gorsuch [mailto:capassoc@ptialaska.net]
Sent:	Tuesday, October 21, 2003 8:43 PM
To:	nprm@ttb.gov
Subject:	TTB Notice No. 4
As a state legislative representative for Miller Brewing Company, I support TTB’s
rulemaking in favor of flavored malt beverages that preserve the integrity of beer.
I believe the proposed rule clarifies that if an FMB product is sold as a malt
beverage, it will be because it was brewed by traditional means. It will also help
the consumers, wholesalers and retailers by avoiding a patchwork of
inconsistent state and local regulations based on different definitions of the
product.
Capitol Associates
by: Norman Gorsuch


